

6 September 2021

Y7 Welcome to KAA Parents' Evening

Dear Y7 Parents & Carers,

I hope your child has settled in well to KAA and is enjoying their first full week.

I'm writing to invite you all to a "**Welcome to KAA**" evening <u>next Tuesday 14th</u> September, at 6pm. The event is specifically for Y7 *parents*, though if you would like your child to attend with you that is fine (though they must be in school uniform).

In my virtual presentation after the 7th July Taster Day I mentioned this event, so I hope it is on people's radar already. The aim is to share some information about life at KAA, and you will hear from me and two of our Vice Principals. There will a chance afterwards to ask questions, and the event will finish at 7pm.

Please complete this short RSVP form now to support our planning. We are aiming for 100% attendance for this important event, so I hope you can all join us:

https://forms.gle/BgkoWeyegA2fHDRX9

Thanks for all your support with the start of term, and I look forward to seeing you next Tuesday. You can arrive any time from 5.45, and the presentation will start at 6 pm prompt.

Many thanks,

David Benson Principal

